Town of Greene Special Selectmen's Meeting April 17, 1996

Minutes will not become official until accepted at the next regular Selectmen's Meeting on April 22, 1996.

In attendance:

Timothy Doyle

Maurice Levasseur William Nickerson

Judy Biggar, Town Manager

The Chairman, Timothy Doyle called the meeting to order at 6:32 p.m., with all but Kevin Mower being present.

The Board met to discuss removing the heavy hauling limits currently in place. During the general discussion, Judy gave her recommendations as Road Commissioner and noted the recommendations of the Roads Foreman. The Board noted that the frost seemed to be out of the ground. Judy also gave a brief overview of the damage from the yesterday's heavy rain storm and noted that application was being made to FEMA for relief. The Board took into consideration the amount of damage to private drives and roads.

On a motion made by Moe and seconded by Bill, the Board unanimously voted to lift the limits on heavy hauling on the roads in Greene. The Board asked Judy to make sure that the proper authorities were notified in regards to this lifting.

Adjournment: On a motion made by Moe and seconded by Bill, the Board adjourned the meeting at 6:35 p.m.

Accepted and Approved:

Tenathy D. Chineman 4/20/96

Respectfully Submitted,

Judy E. Biggar